
September 7, 2001

MEMORANDUM TO: William D. Travers   
Executive Director for Operations

 
FROM: Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - SECY-01-0160 - ADVISORY
COMMITTEE ON THE MEDICAL USES OF ISOTOPES --
EVALUATIONS AND RESULTS OF THE APRIL 18, 2001
MEETING

This is to advise you that the Commission has not objected to the staff’s proposal to conduct
future staff evaluations of the Advisory Committee on the Medical Uses of Isotopes (ACMUI) at
2-year intervals.  The staff should begin the appointment process to add a voting member to the
ACMUI who has expertise in Interventional Cardiology.  
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